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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 8:01 AM
To: 'Jeremy A. Smith'
Subject: RE: 6211 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, CA Case # 0127

Hello Jeremy, 
 
Your request for an extension to submit the FS is acceptable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Jeremy A. Smith [mailto:jasmith@aeiconsultants.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 9:03 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: 6211 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, CA Case # 0127 
 
Paresh 
 
Good morning, I wanted to send you a quick email updating you with the status of the work at the subject property.  On 
February 22, 2010 we requested the due date for the feasibility study report be extended to April 19, 2010.  Unfortunately 
we have not been able to complete the report yet, however, the bulk of the field work has been completed.  As earlier 
stated, offsite wells MW-7 through MW-10 have been installed, developed, and sampled.  The majority of pilot study 
activities have also been completed.  We are currently working through the data to put together the best report possible, 
and come to an agreement with the client on the best remedial option moving forward.  Therefore, AEI would like to 
request a 60 day extension for the submittal of the Feasibility Study Report.  We are hopeful to issue the report before 60 
days (June 18, 2010) however would request your concurrence with the additional 60 day extension.  Please feel free to 
contact me if you have any questions concerning the completed work or extension request. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Jeremy Smith, REA II 
Senior Project Manager 
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AEI Consultants 
2500 Camino Diablo 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597 
  
p. 925-746-6028 
c. 925-595-3156 
f.  925-746-6099 
www.aeiconsultants.com 
 


